
 

 

NZNO Southern Region Enrolled Nurse 

Section Study Day 
 

‘Celebrating Enrolled Nurses’ 

 

Date:    Saturday 22 February 2025, Time: 8.30am – 4.30pm approximately 

Where:  Hutton Theatre  

Otago Museum 

Dunedin  

Presentations from:   

Enrolled Nurses, Chief Nursing & Midwifery Officer Southern – Health 

NZ, ENSIPP, Sepsis, Urology, NZNO EN Section Professional Nursing 

Advisor (Subject to availability) 

 

Eight hours education towards PDRP  

Certificates signed with hours attended at end of the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our previous study day on 5 October 2024 was postponed due to Civil Emergency in Dunedin 

 

For registration form and draft programme 

or other enquiries contact: 

Robyn Hewlett   

 

Email: robyn.hewlett@xtra.co.nz  
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